

Information Letter no. 36-2015

Urgent Reminder

Dear Member Federations,

as you all know we are keen to continue and promote in all weapons the tournaments of the Coupe d'Europe.

On 30.11.2015 this event in men's foil will be organised the day after the Foil Grand Prix (world cup) in Torino. It is thus advantageous to combine the two competitions and get valuable experience for team fencing.

The deadline to register for this Coupe d'Europe is **20.11.2015** and you must enter your team at the following email address:

nazionale@federscherma.it

We hope that many European teams will take part in Torino at this opportunity.

With best regards, Max Geuter

General Secretariate
Postfach 1138
D-82 179 Groebenzell-Muenchen

Email: <u>secretariate@eurofencing.info</u> www.eurofencing.info